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Festive Christmas Lunch 
On Monday the children enjoyed a festive Christmas lunch.  A 
huge thank you to Mrs Kay, Mrs Lavine and Ms Halveston who 
were very busy making the tables look Christmassy and to the 
children who all designed their own place mats. 

Thank you to everyone 
who supported the FOBS 

Christmas Raffle. 
A grand total of £500 

was raised.   
The hamper organised 

by Barbara Smith looked 
stunning. 

 

Beauty and the Beast 
On Wednesday 19th December we took all our children to 

see Beauty and The Beast at Loughborough Town Hall 
…. Oh yes we did!    The children had a fantastic time 

singing, dancing, shouting and eating lollies!  Thank you 
again to FOBS for supporting this trip financially.   

A great time was had by all. 

 

 

FOBS Christmas Raffle 
Prize Winners 

1st  Ann Styles 
2nd Colin Smith 
3rd K Turnbull 
4th C Siddons 
5th Marie McCoole 
6th Alice Styles 
7th Eleanor Milne 
8th Kev Mills 
9th Kayleigh Bonsall 
10th Charlotte Emerson 
11th Val Baxter 
12th K Turnbull 
13th M Mazzilli 
14th Anthony Mills 
15th  Jenny Cluer 
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Belton’s Traditional 

Christmas Eve 

Children’s Party! 

Belton Village Hall 

Christmas Eve  

4pm – 6pm 
(straight after the crib 

service) 
Entertainment from  

Daddy Cool Disco 

Silly games & little prizes 
All children will receive a small 

gift from Santa Claus 

Tea, coffee, squash and snacks 

will be available 

Entry of £1 a person to cover  

Santa’s air fare! 
 

Annual DioSing Christmas  
Carol Concert  

On Tuesday 19th December our KS2 children took part in the annual 
Christmas carol concert.  The church was packed with parents and 
friends and the children sang and spoke beautifully.  Thank you to 

Mrs Trounson, our Diosing teacher for arranging the music and 

singing for this lovely Christmas event. 

On Thursday  
20th December the children came to school in 

their favourite / Christmas / disco clothes and all 
looked great. 

 

Disco Success! 
The children had a great time at the Daddycool Disco after 

school yesterday.  It worked really well having 2 sessions – one 
for our younger children and one for the older ones.  Over 90 
children danced and played games and enjoyed the sweets 

and drinks. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Thanks go to all the members of FOBS who were able to help 
with this fun Christmas event. 

 
To book Daddycool contact  

Craig on 07870 967172. 
 

We hope you’ve enjoyed reading our final newsletter of 2018 and we 

would like to wish you and your family a very  

Happy Christmas and a peaceful New Year.   

We start back to school on Monday January 7th 2019.  Breakfast Club will 

be open at 7.45am as usual and the clubs will start week commencing 7th 

January 2019 with gymnastics with Mr Pearce after school on Monday.  

This club is in preparation for the upcoming competition for the team. 
 

 

 

 

 


